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olden Hills School Division  

Powering hope and possibilities 
Vision:  Inspiring confident, caring citizens of the world 

Mission:  Intentionally maximizing learning for all 

FYI………… 

News from the Board Meeting 

February 25, 2025, Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

 

 

1. Chair’s Report 
Chair Huntley reported on meetings attended and correspondence received. 
 
2. Budget  Development Principles and Process 

The Board of Trustees approved the Budgeting Principles and Timeline for the 2025-2026 

fiscal year subject to a potential review following a provincial budget announcement.  

 
3. School Name 
The Board of Trustees approves the name change of Dr. Elliott Community School to Dr. 
Elliott School. 
 
4. Monthly Enrolment Monitoring Report (January 2025)  
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Monthly Enrolment Monitoring 
Report for January 2025. 
 
5. Transportation Monitoring Report 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Transportation Monitoring Report 
for September 1, 2023 – August 31, 2024, and September 1, 2024, to current. 
 
6. Advocacy Planning 
The Board of Trustees will continue discussing advocacy planning. 
 
 
 
 

For more information on these items please go to the Golden Hills School Division webpage 

at: 

 http://www.ghsd75.ca/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=50&Itemid=89 
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